
 

 

 

 
 
BI-ANNUAL DRINKING WATER NOTICE 

 

For Immediate Release                             (October 26, 2023) 

 
(Marshfield, WI) –   In 2020 Marshfield Utilities found elevated levels of lead in drinking water in some homes with lead 

services. This is a bi-annual notice to the public. Lead can cause serious health problems, especially for pregnant women 

and young children. Please click the link below and read the information closely to learn what you can do to reduce lead in 

your drinking water. Those who have a copper service or have had their service updated since 2020, have nothing to be 

concerned about.  

 

Customers can check if their home may be effected by visiting https://www.marshfieldutilities.org/about-us/lead-

service-replacement-project.php 

 
 

For information about the health effects of lead and how to reduce exposure visit our website at 

https://marshfieldutilities.org/pdf/BI-Annual_Lead_Notice_2023.pdf 

 

For more information, call us at 715-898-2187 or email us at lead@marshfieldutilities.org. 
 

### 

 

Marshfield Utilities is a forward-looking stakeholder-focused organization providing reliable and safe services to our 

customers while providing value and enhancing quality of life in the community. For more information, please visit 

www.marshfieldutilities.org or look for us on https://www.facebook.com/marshfieldutilities/. 
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